Monster Mash
Monster Mash was so much fun! We are so glad this event was
brought back after a couple years off. Great job to the Student
Council (and to Ms. Hocking and Mr. Nezbeda) for planning and
organizing this super fun Halloween bash. Thanks to all who came
and supported the StuCO, as well as the PTO.
The PTO would like to thank the following businesses for their
support and sponsorship of the Monster Mash: Angie’s, Stumpy's
and Parry's Pizza. Thanks also to Julie S. and Laura A. for your help
with this event!

Hot Cocoa Bar

The PTO will be hosting a hot cocoa bar on Wednesday, Nov. 29
from 4-5:30 pm. Come visit us for a FREE cup of cocoa while you're
checking out the Book Fair!

Save the Date!
We are planning a fun Home Alone Movie night on Friday,
December 1 at 5:30 pm. Watch your email for more information!
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Upcoming Events

Nov. 1-16
Toiletry Drive

Nov.14
PTO Meeting 6 pm

Nov. 20-24
Thanksgiving Break

Nov. 27-30
Book Fair

Nov. 29
Hot Cocoa Bar

Dec. 1
Christmas Family Movie
Night

Dec. 12
PTO Meeting 6 pm

Dec. 16-21
Kringle Week

i you kupw?

Rock Ridge PTO is on Facebook
and Instagram! Like our page
on Facebook and click the
Follow button OR follow us on
Instagram @rockridgepto. This
way, we will join your feed and
you'll get reminders and
information about the PTO and
the school.



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4FAEA72AAAFFCF8-45209077-november

Cash Corner
The PTO approved $1121 in grants at our

October meeting!
e OT-$150 for a tube swing/harness for students with limited mobility

* 6th grade - $440 for TI-84 Plus graphing calculators
e SLP-$215 for SLP Toolkit subscription
e ELD - $40 for treasure box prizes
e Admin - $126 for platform for upstairs bathroom sinks for small
students
e Library - $150 for books from Book Fair for each teacher Board Members
President:
Allison Uselton

‘-3 @ ‘ ‘ % .3 ‘ ‘ = useltona325@gmail.com

Vice President:
Gabriel Perez
gaperez84@gmail.com

Secretary:
Ashley Murrell
. . ditzypyxie@gmail.com
Spirit Rock

We are excited to continue our Spirit Rock program! !.w Treasurer:

Parents, students, and staff are invited to rent the o A Katie Pires

rock to celebrate birthdays, acknowledge special ” gw khealy1284@gmail.com
occasions and accomplishments, or show school See 0 U

spirit. Please see the sign up for more information! ! ¢ @ e s mas . Fundraising Coordinator:

Taylor Lussenhopp
taylorconnell0209@gmail.com

Communication Liaison:
Misty Lott
Misty.Lott@dcsdk12.org

Check out our website for
more information on all things
PTO! Feel free to contact us if

you're looking for a way to

help.
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https://www.rockridgeschool.org/get_involved/pto
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4FAEA72AAAFFCF8-spirit6#/

